
NAAFA received this 3/20/2013 

 

Dear NAAFA, 

I got my copy of theWinterEdition and again,“Job well done”!  After reading it 
this morning I have come to the conclusion that anyone in their right mind 
wouldn’t continue to represent American Family.  I believe that AFMIC will 
implode! 

I chuckled when I read an article by an agent with 19 years experience and 
how he thought AFMIC was so much betterwhen he started his career.  I was 
terminated over 17 years ago after nearly 30 years with AFMIC.  Most of 
those 17years were spent trying to improve/change/gain the independence I 
was promised.  

My first 10 years were not so bad but I then started to realize that our 
competition was not the greedy lot that AFMIC wanted us to believe.  I was 
recruited by anindependent after just a year in the businessbut our rates were 
really good and I didn’t have the money to risk change, so I just kept writing as 
fast as I could. 

We can’t change thepast; we can only ask“Where do we go fromhere?”  I 
compliment both of you for getting that message out! 

The class action that was just filed is something that should have been done 
40 years ago. 

 


